
Response From Mr Rick Abel 
 
Hi, 
 
I think it is appalling that numbers begining with 08 should have a charge that is more than dialing 
a local number in your own telepohne exchange. 
 
Anyone advertising such a number should list the price per minute for calling and an alternative 
number. 
 
Phone companies - both land line and mobile - should be obliged to include this in their inclusive 
packages instead of charging these separately. 
 
Please ensure that these abuses are stopped. 
 
Thank you 
Rick Abel 
 


